Meeting of the Board of Selectmen held on May 9, 2022 beginning at 7:02 pm in the Ludlow
High School Cafeteria, 500 Chapin Street, Ludlow

Members present: Antonio Goncalves, Chairman, James Gennette, William Rosenblum, Derek
DeBarge and Manuel Silva.

Also present: Marc Strange, Town Administrator
Board of Selectmen met before the Annual Town Meeting to discuss the Selectmen’s Articles.
Meeting was called to order by Mr. Goncalves at 7:02 p.m.

Mr. Goncalves went through each selectmen-assigned article with discussion on Articles 3 and 4.
For Article 3, Mr. Strange explained that the budget number that was included in the packet that
went out to Town Meeting members was different than the final budget number. Hard copies of
the new budget were made for all meeting members. The Town Moderator advised the presenter
of Article 3 to point out to the meeting members this discrepancy. For Article 4, Mr. Strange
- explained that the Town Moderator suggested that there be different presenters for the main
motion and the amendment. Mr. Gennette was assigned the amendment because he was one of
the selectmen with only two motions. Also, it was suggested that the presenter of the main
motion, who was Mr. Silva, briefly explain why the amendment was necessary (we realized the
change in the expenditure limit for the pay as you throw bags after the warrant had closed).

Mr. Rosenblum made a motion to adjourn at 7:13 p.m., seconded by Mr. DeBarge.

Mr. Gennette yes, Mr. DeBarge yes, Mr. Rosenblum yes, Mr. Silva yes, Mr. Goncalves yes.
Vote 5-0 all in favor. .

All related documents can be viewed at the Board of Selectmen’s Office during regular business
hours.
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